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Lincoln Elementary School, Zeeland Public Schools 

Phone 616-748-3350 / Attendance 616-748-3360 

Carnival 
Lincoln Elementary Family Carnival is May 17, 2024 from 5:30pm —8:00pm. Wristbands are $8 Presale (max of $24 per 

family) or $10 at the door (max of $30 per family). Raffle Tickets/Theme Basket Tickets = $1. Dunk Tank = 2 tickets for 3 

throws. Food Trucks open at 5:30pm and will accept cash or card, but cash is preferred due to internet.  Ticket Sales also 

open at 5:30. Presale information went home today and is available through May 10.  Carnival games will run from 6:00-

7:30pm and individuals must have a wristband to play. Come out and enjoy a fun family night!!! 

All School Inflatable Slip and Slide 
Lincoln’s PTO is hosting an all school Inflatable Slip and Slide Party as a reward for the students’ participation and help 

with our Fitness Frenzy Fundraiser this year. Every class earned the ability to participate in this fun event! This will be 

held during the school day. Some things to know: Classes will be going at different times throughout the day; Kids will 

need to bring a change of clothes or swimsuit (one piece for girls) and a towel; This is not an “open event” for family and 

friends. 

Lost and Found 
Our Lost and Found is overflowing with items that need to return to their rightful owners. Please encourage your kids to 

check for items they may be missing or parents may sign in at the office and check for missing items. 

Miles of Smiles 
Miles of Smiles is a mobile dental service for children in Ottawa County. Please contact the office for information on this 

service and to see if you qualify. 

Transportation Forms for 24/25 
Every student needs a new transportation form filled out for the 24/25 school year regardless of transportation status 

(bus rider, walker, out of district, etc.). Please go to zps.org, click on “About Us” and click on “Transportation” to go to 

the online form. Please note that busing information will be shared through your parent portal account, so make sure 

you have an account or contact the office at 616.748.3350 to get an application. 


